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Iarts obsetting to the proposed deveior went on the gounds that it will 

-obstruct our eastward looking view, especially in lien of the proposed addinonal increases to the height of the 
building, which would mean ie no longer firs in with neThbouring buildings and would dominate the skyline 
-change the overall look of the building, which is a landmark in a Conservation area 

Ilawng discussed it with my neghbours at Atlantic Noose, we al lagrer that the council should consider more 
architectually appropnate and enwronmentaIly sustainable options for the proposed redevelopment without 
changmg the character nor appearance of the budding in any major way 

Given the above I wouid request thanhe applicani be asked to modify the applmation scheme in He with the 
suggestions set out ,n this email. If the suggestions are reiecte,, for whatever reason, I would request that the 
application be refused on grounds of poor design, impact on the character and appearance of the conservation 
Area and impact on adjacent residential owes icy. 


